GOT YOUR TOY SHOPPING DONE??

TOYS FOR JOY - Pick up is just a few days away!!



Sutherlin Fire Department will be here THIS FRIDAY, Yes THIS FRIDAY,

December 9 about 10am_to pick up Timber Valley's gifts for the Sutherlin Fire Department's annual toy drive. Our park has always given generously to help local families and this year, more than ever, the need is great. Place donations of unwrapped new gifts and toys, for children ages 0 - 18, around the Clubhouse Christmas tree. ready for the Fire personnel to pick up.

There will be goodies and hot chocolate waiting for them as well. Members are welcome to come help load the trucks and enjoy the goodies.

Financial gifts are also welcome. Cash or checks (made out to Sutherlin Fire Dept. Volunteer Assoc.) can be taken to the Fire Department, 250 S. State St., Sutherlin. Be sure to note Toys for Joy on the check memo line.

The Sutherlin Lions Club is also working with the Sutherlin School District and Sutherlin Fire Dept. accepting cash gifts through a Lion's Club member or by mail to P.O. Box 973, Sutherlin OR 97479. Be sure to note Christmas for Kids in the Memo line.

HURRY!!! TIME IS RUNNING OUT!!!!

By Dar Hoch, Lot 31